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From: ypnock  

Sent: Friday, June 7, 2024 12:45 PM 

To: John Chislett <J.Chislett@sstaffs.gov.uk> 

Subject: Himley Hall Glamping site 

 

sophos psma rtb anne ren d  
To South Staffordshire Licensing from Yvonne Nock, Chair of Himley Parish Council 

RE Himley Hall Glamping site 

Himley Parish Council objects to this license application for the following reasons: - 

Prevention of crime and disorder: 

There are no toilets on the site, there are public toilets in the park the other side of the wall behind 
one greenhouse. However, the use of this facility would need the gate between the rear of the 
Lodge and the Park to be unlocked which would allow trespassers into the Park to vandalise/steal 
other property.  

Promotion of Public Safety: 

Organisation of film showing and music/dance events, is expensive and would need large audiences 
to pay for the set up. 

Where are cars going to park, the parking space at the rear of the Lodge would only accommodate 
about 15 cars, the Hall grounds are closed at dusk. Parking on Dudley Road would cause traffic 
chaos, leading to accidents.  

A directive was put on the drive at the side of West Lodge by Dudley MBC around 2016 when there 
were plans to use the site for the World Owl Centre. It stipulated that it was far too dangerous 

to be used as an exit from the Walled Garden area; it is on a road with a 60mph speed limit 

and on a slight double bend, so there is virtually no visibility to the east.  

Prevention of Public Nuisance:  

The times requested, all days, 11am to midnight would cause noise nuisance and distress to local 
residents, keeping them awake at night, giving rise to health implications. 11pm would be a better 
cut off time. 

Protection of children from harm: 

The area being used is part of a much larger area with trees. How will the operators keep children 
from abuse with many out-of-sight places. 

 


